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Galloway Township, NJ- John Iacovelli, dean of Enrollment Management at The Richard 
Stockton College of New Jersey, will present an overview of what students can expect as they 
go through the full college selection process on Tuesday, Oct. 1 at the college’s Kramer Hall in 
Hammonton.   

This session is ideal for both high school students and their parents or guardians. A question 
and answer session will follow Iacovelli’s presentation, which will outline the admissions 
process, including what colleges are looking for, what students should be looking for in 
a college and strategies for developing a list of colleges to which they should apply. 

The event will be held from 6:30-8 p.m. in the Art Gallery of Kramer Hall, 30 Front St., 
Hammonton. 

Seating is limited, so please RSVP to Nancy.Fiedler@stockton.edu to reserve your seat, or call 
(609) 626-3837. 

 

 

                                                       #      #      # 

mailto:Maryjane.Briant@stockton.edu
mailto:Nancy.Fiedler@stockton.edu

